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Hi there, not sure if you can raise an issue at the next meeting for me, but if so that would be great.

I live in the  Building at bottom of Oxford Street and regularly walk my dog across the tracks on the 
beachside between Oxford and Baybstreet. The path has benches on it, but it is usually very muddy for 6 months of 
the year. Elderly people use this path as well and I think it is a slip and fall hazard, especially because I almost fall 
all the time.

I think a nice upgrade for this area would be some gravel on the path to make it more accessible to all those that use 
it.

Appreciate your time, if you need anything further or there is a different process to raise this issue, please let me 
know.

Best Regards

D  Biggar

Sent from my iPhone




